
  DISTRICT OF PORT EDWARD 
  

 

     NOTICE 
  OF 

   SPECIAL MEETING OF COUNCIL 

 

  September 23, 2024 

 4:00 pm 
  
Notice is hereby given that a Special Council Meeting of the District of 

Port Edward will be held in Council Chambers at the Municipal Office 

located at 770 Pacific Avenue in Port Edward on Tuesday, September 23, 

2024 at 4:00 pm.  
  

 

Dated at Port Edward, British Columbia 

this 20th day of September, 2024 

  

  

Daphne Thomson 

Deputy Corporate Officer 
  

 


